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Dear Council Members,

I do not approve of changing our waste management provider.   I am especially opposed to our waste being hauled
out of the county.   I have no complaints with the service our household has received from Recology.

I also have concerns about the environmental cost of replacing all of the containers that I imagine a new company
would be doing.

Your vote on this will impact on how I vote in the next City Council election.

Sincerely,

Maureen Shea




